Friends of the South Harwich Meetinghouse, Inc.

P.O. Box 786 Harwich, Massachusetts 02645 (508)364-5223

January 31,2018

Dear Members and Friends!

We are writing to express our deepest appreciation to all our members and friends, who have so patiently supported our efforts over the past decade to save the historic South Harwich Meetinghouse! We are sending out an appeal this year, for your help to fund our final finishing work, in preparation for the long awaited return of this Harwich treasure to our community! We desperately need your help to cross the finish line of this challenging and rewarding project! So, please continue to share in our growing membership, send along a donation, become an "Honorary Pew Sponsor" or a volunteer!

We are absolutely thrilled to finally announce the South Harwich Meetinghouse "Grand Opening" celebration on St. Patrick's Day weekend 2018! We are most honored to be hosting the spectacular Chatham Chorale, who will be performing their ever popular Celtic concert on Saturday, March 17th at 2PM & 5PM and Sunday, March 18th at 2PM & 5PM as a benefit for the Meetinghouse! Tickets can be reserved for this event at ChathamChorale.org/tickets or the box office at (774)212-9333. Please reserve early, as this concert is always a sell out!

We have meticulously labored to create a phenomenal Cultural Center for the Arts, Education and community use, while carefully respecting the historic integrity of this authentic 1836 Meetinghouse. By March, the Meetinghouse will have been fully restored to a fine condition, befitting its well deserved recognition on the National Register of Historic Places. Once again, this historic Meetinghouse will be a vital center of our Harwich community!

We are currently planning for amazing and unusual programming throughout our upcoming first year! Please let us know if you have suggestions for events you would like to see at the Meetinghouse or if you would like to hold your own special event here!

We are proud to have been a part of this great historic project and thank you again for your most critical support! We are most honored to have received the support of our members and friends, the Harwich Board of Selectmen and our community through Harwich Community Preservation funding, all of which has helped make this vision a reality! We can now look forward to a long and exciting future for the South Harwich Meetinghouse!

See you on St. Patrick's Day weekend!

Junille En Front

Sincerely,33

Judith A. Ford, President

Friends of the South Harwich Meetinghouse - 2018 Membership Drive and Capital Campaign Friends of the South Harwich Meetinghouse, Inc. P.O. Box 786

Harwich, Massachusetts 02645

Please share in our efforts to save the South Harwich Meetinghouse, a historic link to the early history of Harwich on Cape Cod.

Grand Benefactor	\$5,000 or more	Please record this contribution from:		
Benefactor	\$2,500		(name)	
Grand Patron	\$1000		,	
Patron	\$500	In Honor or Memory of :		(if applicable
Conservator	\$250	**************************************		_ (st approache
Preservationist	\$100			
Friend	\$50	Address:		
Contributor	\$25or less			
Membership/Family	\$25 Annual D	ues		
funior/Student (PLEASE CIRC)	\$5 P	lease make checks payable to: Friends of the So	outh Harwich Meetingho	use, Inc.
Junior/Student (PLEASE CIRC)	\$5 P			

	PEWSPONSORSHIP
	\$500.00
v Sponsor :	
Honor of : _	
	ler honoring a loved one or a family member by sponsoring 38 historic Meetinghouse Pews, All Pew Sponsors and
one of our	ler honoring a loved one or a family member by sponsoring 38 historic Meetinghouse Pews. All Pew Sponsors and will be prominently recognized on an engraved plaque.
one of our	38 historic Meetinghouse Pews. All Pew Sponsors and
one of our	38 historic Meetinghouse Pews. All Pew Sponsors and will be prominently recognized on an engraved plaque.